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LITTLE OAKS PRE-SCHOOL 

OPERATING HOURS  
 

Little Oaks Pre-school is currently open for 10 sessions per week as follows: 
 

Days Morning Sessions Lunch Bunch Afternoon session 

Mondays – Fridays 9:00 – 12:00 12:00 – 12:30 12:30 – 15:30 

 

TERM DATES SEPTEMBER 2018 – JULY 2019 
 

Autumn Term (1): Monday 10th September - Friday 19th October 2018  
    (Half Term: Monday 22nd October - Monday 29th October) 
 

Autumn Term (2): Tuesday 30th October – Wednesday 19th December 2018  
   

Dates to note:  Friday 19th October - Harvest Festival and Cake Auction** 
   Monday 29th October – Inset Day 

Friday 14th December - Christmas Concert** 
   Wednesday 19th December - Christmas Party+ 
    

Spring Term (3): Monday 7th January – Friday 15th February 2019 
    (Half Term: Monday 18th – Monday 25th February) 

 

 

Spring Term (4): Tuesday 26th February – Friday 5th April 2019     

 

Dates to note:  Monday 25th February – Inset Day 
Friday 5th April – Carnival of Culture+ 

 

Summer Term (5): Wednesday 24th April – Friday 24th May 2019 
    (Half Term: Monday 28th – Friday 31st May) 
  

Summer Term (6): Monday 3rd June – Friday 19th July 2019 
    

Dates to note:  Monday 6th May - Bank Holiday  
Friday 24th May - Sports day# 
Thursday 27th June – Open Evening/AGM (evening event – no children) 

   Tuesday 2nd July – Inset Day for Ripple & Staff Training 
Thursday 11th July - Summer Outing^ (Date to be confirmed) 
Friday 19th July – End of Year Party+ 
 

**These events will take place during the morning session. All children on our books will be invited to attend 
together with their parents. There will be an afternoon session on these days. 
 

#These events will take place after the morning and lunch bunch session. All children on our books will be 
invited to attend together with their parents. There will be NO afternoon session on these days. 
 

+There will be no normal sessions on these days. All children will be invited to attend together with their 

parents, any additional charges will be advised nearer the time. 
 

^There are no sessions on this day; separate charges will be advised at a later date. 

 

Wherever possible we try to schedule staff training days during the holidays. However, extra 
closing days occasionally arise (for example - due to training days at the primary school, severe 
weather conditions, etc). We will give you as much notice as possible of such closures. 

 

Further details of all our special events will be posted on the main door nearer the time. 


